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Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                 21st September 2023 

 

The nasal flu immunisations will be taking place in school next week on the following days: 

Monday - Year 7 

Tuesday - Year 8 

Wednesday - Year 9 

Thursday - Year 11 

Friday - Year 10 

Please could you ensure that your child has returned their consent form to Student Services, many 
thanks to those of you who have already done this. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Kind regards 

MISS CARA JONES 

Student Services Manager  

 


